
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
23 February 2024 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Year 8 Guided Choices Information Evening  
 
As we embark on the Year 8 Guided Choices process to support students in preparing for 
Year 9 and beyond, we would like to invite you and your child to a Guidance evening, on 
Thursday 14th March. The aim of that evening will be to: 

 

• explain the Key Stage 4 Curriculum including core programmes of study and aspects 
which are optional  

• talk you and your children through the Guided Choices process in terms of decision 
making and timelines  

• equip you with a copy of the Guided Choices booklet  
 
You will also have the opportunity to visit subject areas across the school, to find out more 
about courses running and to speak to teachers and students. We are opening up all faculty 
areas so that alongside gathering information, your children can show you where they learn.  

 

Details of the evening are as follows:  

 

• School is open from 4pm – 7pm for students to take parents/carers to subject areas  

• There will be a thirty-minute Guided Choices talk in the hall repeated three times 
at 5pm, 6pm and 7pm. Please limit your booking to 3 tickets, this should include 
your child, and if you are booking for the 7pm talk you will need to visit the subject 
areas before this as they will close by 7.30pm. 

 
Please book your tickets here by Friday 8th March.  
 
We look forward to seeing you then.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Carolyn Tipler Adam Snow Adam Dickinson 
Deputy Headteacher Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher 
Curriculum and Standards Director of Key Stage 3 Director of Year 9  
 

https://gordanoschool.applicaa.com/events/7

